
Chesapeake Bay Awareness Week 
on the Banks of the Middle River

Emmett Hanger, Virginia Senator, and Jeanne Hoffman,  
ninth-generation farmer, invite you for a walk along the Middle River  

to see how streamside buffers improve the working landscape

Tuesday, June 4, 10:00–Noon  
Jeanne Hoffman’s Farm

Intersection of Trimbles Mill Road and Boy Scout Lane 
Swoope, Virginia

The fourth annual Chesapeake Bay Awareness Week is being held June 1 to 8, 2019.  
The legislatures of Virginia, Maryland, and Pennsylvania established Chesapeake Bay Awareness Week 

to encourage citizens, localities, and organizations to hold events to educate, inspire, and increase enthusiasm and support 
among all residents of the watershed for restoring the Bay.

Speakers include:
Jeanne Hoffman, farmer 

Ann Swanson, Chesapeake Bay Commission
The Honorable Emmett Hanger, Senate of Virginia

Amy Johnson, Virginia Working Landscapes
Patty Nylander, Virginia Department of Forestry 

John Dawes, Chesapeake Commons
Representatives from the Friends of the Middle River and  

Headwaters Soil and Water Conservation District

Registration is capped at 75 attendees.

Please RSVP to Elizabeth Ronston at eronston@cbf.org or 804-258-1862.
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